
NOTICE 
 

DUE TO THE PREPARATION FOR THE 

 

TUESDAY, APRIL 4th, 2023 ILLINOIS CONSOLIDATED ELECTION 

 

RESEARCHING THE RECORDS IN THE HAMILTON COUNTY CLERK’S OFFICE WILL NOT BE PERMITTED 

 

ON TUESDAY, APRIL 4th, 2023 

 

RESEARCHING WILL RESUME ON WEDNESDAY, APRIL 5th, 2023 

 

I APPRECIATE YOUR COOPERATION 

 
SORRY FOR ANY INCONVIENENCE THIS MAY CAUSE 

 

HEATHER BOWMAN 

HAMILTON COUNTY CLERK & RECORDER 


